
5 July 2022 

 

 
Secretary 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment,  

Locked Bag 5022,  

Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

Dear Secretary 

Sydney Opera House 

SSD 8663 - Sydney Opera House Concert Hall & Learning Centre 

Condition A23: Notification of Review of Strategies, Plans and Program 

As required by Condition A23 of development consent SSD 8663, Sydney Opera House provides 

notice that the Management Plans implemented under the consent will be reviewed. 

This review will occur on 5 July 2022, which is within three months of the submission of the 

Construction Compliance Report 4 (submitted 5 April).  This is within three months of the submission 

of the report of the Independent Audit No.3 (submitted 23 June 2022). 

If the review results in revisions to the approved plans, then Sydney Opera House will implement the 

revisions following consultation with relevant regulators.  Any revised document will then be submitted 

to the Planning Secretary for approval, in accordance with Condition A24 of SSD 8663. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Doyle 

Project Manager – Statutory Planning 


